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Economic Development
Commissioners are gather-

ing more information on a
new financing option for local

business owners, one they be-
lieve could help boost Cheshire’s
economy.

Following their presentation on
Oct. 10 to the Town Council, the
EDC began the search to hire a
company that could identify areas

Could A TIF District Be A Finanicial Boon?

in Cheshire where a Tax Incre-
mental Financing (TIF) district
could be established, with the
hope that doing so will prompt
additional business growth in
town.

See PELLETIER, page 18
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